
 



 



 
 
 



 

                  Dear Member,                                                                      November 14, 2020 

 

                 Your 2021 membership dues renewal form is below. As most of you know we 

are characteristically not as busy in the winter as we are during the summer/fall months 
and could use your help with payment of your dues by January 15, 2021. Please note 

that if we have not received payment by February 1, 2021 the dues will increase by 

$25.00.  

 

 Due to the COVID virus we WILL NOT be hosting the annual MGC Christmas party 
this year. At least at this time we’re not but IF things loosen up and people can safely 

gather in a confined area, we will let you know. It saddens me to have to cancel it 

because I and a lot of other members/guests really looked forward to it every year. 

Also, there would be a Club calendar included with the renewal but again, due to the ever 

changing restrictions we have to abide by, we’ll include it in a future newsletter. Check 

the Website, www.mplsgunclub.com  for more information. 

 

                   Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your families. 

 

 
                                        Jim Walkowiak, President 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
 

                                     2021 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

 

                                       $150.00        Individual/Family Membership Dues 

                                       $50.00          Building and grounds maintenance fee 
                                       $200.00        TOTAL 

                                                                   

                                       

                                       $_____     less shareholder credit of $8.00 per share for up to 5 shares (max $40.00) 

 

 Method of payment Visa/ MasterCard #_____________________________________  

Expiration date_______ 

Print and sign if using credit card.________________________________________  

 

For check or credit card renewal, mail or deliver to the Minneapolis Gun Club. Credit 
card renewals can also be accepted by phone at 952-469-4386 or Fax to 952-469-8347. If 

you mail or fax your renewal in, we will hold your membership card at the front desk 

until you pick it up. There will be a 3% handling charge for credit card usage. 



 
 



 
 



 



 


